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I have lived in Mt Angel almost my whole life. My husband and I have voted by mail 

ever since it became law in Oregon.  I have never had any issues with voting by mail.  

I have never received an extra ballot or someone else's ballot.  My husband passed 

away in May of 2014, I never received another ballot for him after his death.  The 

system works. Voting by mail is a great way for the American people to let their 

voices be heard at the polls.  I do not agree with banning voting by mail.  It works and 

it works great.   

 

It is convenient to sit in your own home and vote, then go down to the drop box and 

put your ballot in.  Think of all the people who can't get out to vote due to health 

issues and other reasons.   

 

Thank you, 

Robin Bochsler 


